From: Jen Peters < jpeters@thvmail.org> Sent: Monday, April 7, 2025 1:42 PM

To: City Council Email < CityCouncilEmail@troymi.gov>

Subject: Thank you to Troy R.Y.D.E.!

Dear City Council -

I want to give a shout out to Troy R.Y.D.E. and all they do in the community. Not only do they provide daily services to Troy Residents, but they have provided much needed shuttle service for larger public events at the Troy Historic Village.

On Friday, March 28th the Troy Historic Village hosted the Historical Society of Michigan's Local History Conference Reception. That is a lot of words to say we had over 120 folks from across the state of Michigan who love history here at the Village. We could not have hosted that event without the support of the City and Troy R.Y.D.E. who provided three shuttles from the Troy Recreation Center parking lot to the Village. The reception was a hit and we have since connected with many people who see the Village as a resource for school programs, historic preservation, and more.

Thank you for your continued support and collaboration!

Jen Peters Executive Director, Troy Historic Village

